
Welcome to The Swainswick Newsletter. We will be sending these out every two weeks to share the 

amazing things that are happening at our school. This will evolve over time but might include what 

has been happening in each class and will include any important information that you will need to be 

aware of.  

Oak Class 

This week, Oak class were joined by Justice and Chiamaka from Bath Spa     

University, where they are studying to be secondary science teachers. The         

children were really interested in their heritage so it was a really good chance 

for them to asks questions. They spoke about their childhood, religion, why 

they waned to become teachers and much more. 

It was really interesting to hear their stories and understand the similarities 

and differences between our own.   

 

A message from me 

Welcome to the 2nd edition of the Swainswick Newsletter of 2025. We have had a really busy 2 weeks 

and have lots to share with you! We have been doing lots of learning about our emotions and how to 

manage them. We have also all been showing off our sketching skills!  

Mr Hall  

The Swainswick Newsletter  

 
Zones of regulation  

Over the past couple of weeks,  we have introduced Zones of Regulation in school. ZoR is a 

framework designed to help children identify, understand, and manage their emotions and 

sensory needs. It divides emotions into four coloured zones (Blue, Green, Yellow, and Red), 

with each zone representing different levels of alertness and feelings. By recognising which 

"zone" they are in, children can better manage their behaviours and emotions in different 

situations.  

The children have been doing some fantastic learning about the different zones, what they 

mean and the tools they have to be able to move from one zone to another.  

We will be holding a parent workshop to explain more and how this framework works. 

Date and time information is on page 2. Please do sign up using the link.  

Lissie, Charlie and 

Brock showing the 

different emotions  

Lachaln sharing his 

emotions through-

out his day  in  

Hazel Class. 

Seb in Oak 

Class using 

his artistic 

skills to 

show the 

zones and 

emotions. 



Up coming dates  

Parents evening - Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th February 

2025  

The Zones of Regulation Parent Workshop—Thursday 

6th February at 3.30pm in Oak Class.  Click here to sign up 

Cyber Security  Parent Workshop—Thursday 6th March 

3.30 pm in Hazel Class  

 
Whole school         

attendance so far this 
1/2 term is…. 

95%  

Hazel Class  

From Hazel class this week, we will be ‘shining a light’ on their DT project.  They have been working hard on a DT 

project for the last week - making torches! We have had lots of fun exploring circuitry and putting our designs to-

gether. The children have taken these home and we hope that they are using them!  

Apple Class  

This week, all the children at school took park in a drawing activity were we can look at the progression of the art skills 

for Reception to Year 6. We loved seeing he children really apply them selves. However, in Apple class, two of the    

children love the activity so much that they decided to have another go during choosing time! It was great to see Lissie 

and Lily choosing to come back to the activity to have another go! 

iPads  

Since September, we have been looking at buying some iPads for 

the school. We have now purchased 12! 

We are using these in school to support the 

learning of the children. We are also looking 

at how these iPads can be use to develop 

our IT curriculum further.  

If you have any questions about the use of iPads in school, 

please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

This week we have had 

some  Secondary PGCE 

students in school with us, 

doing their Primary     

placement. We wanted to 

say a huge thankyou to them all for 

their help this week, and the fantas-

tic work they have done with the      

children.  

https://forms.office.com/e/jXwBgSGFrb

